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  CIRCULAR IMPORTANT NOTICE  
 

October 15, 2023. 
 

  Preliminary Inquiry Beach Volleyball, Panamerican Games, Santiago de Chile 2023 
 

Dear Presidents and Friends:         

      

Good morning, I hope that you and the volleyball family in your country are safe, 
healthy, and ready for more volleyball excitement at the Panamerican Games, 

Santiago de Chile 2023 and beyond.      

      

In preparation and smooth participation of your beach volleyball national team 
during the Preliminary Inquiry of the Panamerican Games, Santiago de Chile 2023, 
please be informed on the document, items, and information to be provided: 
 
Each participating Beach Volleyball National Team must present the following 
documents, items, team gear and equipment for approval during the Preliminary 

Inquiry: 
 

- FIVB O-2 BV Form 
- FIVB O-2 BV-bis Form (hard copy) 
- FIVB M-3 Form 
- UPV L-2 Form 

- UPV L-3 Form 
- UPV L-4 Form 
- FIVB M-8 (if necessary) with the approval of 

FIVB/WADA 
- UPV Publicity Form and publicity payment receipt (if 

necessary) with the approval of Pan Am Sport. 
- Original passports of all players  

- Color paper hard copy of all players ’passports  
- Panamerican Games ID Credentials or copy of the 

ID Credential of each player and team staff. 
                                              -    Uniforms samples 

-   Injury prevention devices & team gear for approval  
 

All documents and forms are available at the NORCECA website Panamerican 

Games Santiago de Chile, 2023 event banner. Your support and cooperation are 
highly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 

Lic. Indhira Ramirez 
Beach Volleyball Department Director 
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